
 December Family Night 
  

Pizza and Portraits 

    
Join us for an evening of holiday fun.   

We will serve pizza for dinner and your family will have  
an opportunity to have a holiday photo taken. 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Please send a note on the day of the event if you would like your  

child’s normal dismissal procedures to change.  
(If you do not wish for your child to ride the bus on this night, you will need to send a note to the school 

letting us know….If you are not present by 5:20, the students will follow their normal going home procedures 
unless we have heard otherwise.) 

 
 

 

 

December 11, 2014 

5:30-7:00 p.m.  
We will have an ‘open house’ type evening where you can come and 
go and stay as long as you like.  We have various holiday activities 

planned.   
 

Hawthorn Commons 
 

 
 

  


